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Vote by mail in Oregon is successful and dependable and encourages people to 

vote. We're able to vote in elections and in issues that we care about without missing 

work or school, working about childcare. We can vote if we're ill, in the hospital, 

overwhelmed with a busy schedule. It works as it was intended- to provide the 

simplest, secure method of paper ballot voting. I trust it, believe in it, and depend on 

vote by mail. 


